
State of Maine 

 

Copy of Official Email Communication 

 

From: Monthey, Wanda <Wanda.Monthey@maine.gov> 
Date: Wed, Jul 28, 2010 at 6:21 AM 
Subject: Re: "Euclid University" Update 
To: Szali@euclid.int 
Cc: "Forster, Sarah" <Sarah.Forster@maine.gov> 
 

Secretary General Ali, 

I am responding, by email, to your July 19, 2010 fax to Harry Osgood 
and Attorney General Janet Mills. I was not able to determine where I 
should send a letter regarding your request.  If you would like to 
have me send you a paper copy of this email, please send me your 
mailing address as there are four listed on your letter. 

I have removed the references to “Euclid University” from our website 
per your request.  Please let me know if you have any questions. 

  

Wanda Monthey 

Team Leader PK-20/Adult Ed and Federal Programs 

Maine Department of Education 

23 State House Station  

Augusta, ME 04333 

207-624-6831 

Fax 207-624-6821 


